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15 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear resident 

HAROLD HOLT SWIM CENTRE – DIVE POOL AND TOWER RESTORATION 

I am contacting you today to advise that at the end of October 2021 work will commence restoring 
the Harold Holt Swim Centre dive pool and heritage dive tower. 

Construction contractor Stosius & Staff Constructions Pty Ltd is appointed to complete the works, 
which will include: 

 Restore the heritage dive tower (with Heritage Victoria approved modifications) 

 Reconstruct dive tower spiral staircase and add security gate 

 Restore the dive pool 

 Install new 1-metre and 3-metre springboards to the dive pool 

 Demolish existing plant store, build new store north of the dive tower and install new plant 

 New paving, fencing and landscaping 

Please note: the dive tower is being restored to preserve this important heritage structure; it will not 
be open to the public. Diving is available from new 1-metre and 3-metre springboards. 

During construction, temporary fencing will be erected to separate the work site from pool users, 
with construction vehicles to access the site from Edgar Street. The hours of work are 7am to 5pm, 
Monday to Friday. 

While work of this nature may cause inconvenience to surrounding residents, the contractor and 
City of Stonnington will make every effort to keep this to an absolute minimum. 

If you have any questions or concerns during the works please do not hesitate to contact the 
project manager, Lou Murray on 8290 3253 – or for after-hours emergencies call 8290 1333. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation as we restore these valuable community 
assets. 

Yours sincerely 


